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Club Information
Welcome New Members
President’s Corner
Membership Update
Editor’s Letter
Birthdays/Anniversaries
Joys/Concerns

Dj Schedule

Flyers '

Next Meeting : Saturday, June 1st, 2024
LINE DANCE LESSON STARTING AT 6:30 PM.
MEETING FROM 7-8 with DANCE AFTERWARD

DJ: Gene Sistare
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LAKE NORMAN SHAG CLUB
P.O. Box 21
Denver, NC 28037
www.lakenormanshagclub.com

SOCIAL MEDIA WEBSITES
\ 0 https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCgHbaFhbW3hg9kO3wu6UB2w

' : 0 https://www.tiktok.com/@lakenormanshagclub
0 https://t.snapchat.com/qbOMNn9JTY

0 https://www.facebook.com/people/Lake -Norman-Shag-Club/100050820082652/ [ Insta-
gram Coming Soon

—

2023 LNSC Officers LNSC Committee Chairs:

» Jeff Bundy.. President 0 MEMBERSHIP: MICHELLE
(bundy1 jl@charter.net) STEWART

« John Stewart...Vice President
(jrstewart@bellsouth.net) ( mzstewart@bellsouth.net)

« Pat Hensley... Past President 0 WEBMASTER: JR. NORFLEET
(pa‘l‘.hensley@hofmail.com) (jr-nor-fleef@gma”.com)

« Michelle Stewart...Secretary

(mzstewart@bellsouth.net) 0 JOYS and CONCERNS:
. Stella Duggins...Treasurer ANDREA SHOOK

(stella.duggins@gmail .com) (andreamintz1988@gmail.com)
« Andrea Shook...Newsletter Editor/
Photographer

(andreamintz1988@gmail .com)

o Jr. Norfleet...Webmaster
(jrnorfleet@gmail .com)
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PLEASE WELCOME NEW
MEMBER

JOHNNY B &
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DON'T FORGET TO COME FOR THE
LINE DANCE LESSON AT 6:30P ON
SATURDAY JUNE 1ST.

ALSO, WE NEED DOOR GREETERS FOR
JULY, AUGUST, AND SEPTEMBER MEETINGS.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED PLEAST CONTACT '
JOHN STEWART

jrstewart@bellsouth.net
Or
704-763-2864

THANKS, JOHN STEWART, VP.
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Fellow Lake Norman Shag Club Members and Friends,

As | write this article I'm thinking about how lucky and blessed | am to get to do all the things | enjoy. Being with
family, taking trips around this beautiful country in our RV, enjoying great friendships, attending shag parties,
having a great time at SOS, playing golf and all the other people and activities that make life enjoyable. Lucky and
blessed.

Then | think about what it would be like if | could not enjoy all these things. What if we were told what to do and
when to do it? What if the things that make our lives full were not available to us? Memorial Day was Monday. In
my opinion one of the main reasons | have the life | enjoy is because of all those men and women who are not
able to enjoy these things. They gave their life so that we can enjoy the life we have. | hope every time | think
‘ about how lucky and blessed | am | also take a moment and thank those who made it possible. | am thankful not

only to those we honor on Memorial Day but all those who have served our country and kept us safe.

Summer is here and time to get out and enjoy the great weather. There are many Shag Clubs that have great
parties this time of year. We will share any flyers we receive with information about those events at our monthly
meeting. Please consider attending some of them and let them know LNSC members support our fellow shag

clubs.

For those of you who haven't heard, several of our members have stepped up and volunteered to chair our 2025
Chicken Pickin’. Clay, Angie and Mary Robinette will chair the Chicken Pickin’ Committee and Chad and Stella
Duggins will be Co-Chairs. What a team! Our Chicken Pickin’ event gets better and better every year and | have no
doubt with the talent and enthusiasm this team brings, 2025 will be outstanding! This group will be coming to us
soon to ask for volunteers for various activities. Let's all give them our support when we can. Thank you Clay,
Angie, Mary, Stella and Chad.

The June meeting and party will be Saturday June 1% with Gene Sistare playing for us. Please invite a friend if you
can.

Remember all those who need our prayers and support.
Pam and | hope to see you on the dance floor!

Jeff
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Hi Everyone,

L hope you are enjoying the beautiful weather. I was sorry that John
and I had to miss the May meeting, but we hope to see you all at the
June meeting.

We did gained a new member, Johnny B. Considering the change of
day we had an excellent attendance at our May meeting of 59 with 6
guests arrived for the dance. Our club membership is currently 176.

Your board has several exciting events scheduled: dance lessons at our
June meeting, the return of the Fish Fry (in August). We hope to see
you at the monthly parties.

Those of you who have not been to a meeting, you may RE-UP by
mail by sending your $25 (pp) check, payable to Lake Norman Shag
Club, te:

¢
Lake Norman Shag Club . |
Stella Duggins, Treasurer L a7
PO BOX 21

Denver, NC 28037

John and I will see you Saturday night.

In the meantime, stay well and enjoy the out of doors!
Best regards,

Michelle

LNSC SECRETARY

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE
Mzstewart8034@email.com
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As the warmth of summer fills the air and families gather for picnics and
barbecues, it's essential fo pause and reflect on the deeper meaning of Memerial Day.
Beyond the festivities, this day serves as a solemn reminder of the sacrifices made by
those who bravely served their country.
communities across the United States began honoring fallen soldiers with solemn
ceremonies and decorating their graves with flowers. Over time, it evolved into a national
holiday, officially recognized to honor all American service members who gave their lives
in defense of freedom.

Each year, on the last Monday of May, the nation comes together to pay tribute to
these heroes. It's a day to remember not only their courage and valor but also the
families they left behind. Behind every name etched on a memorial, there's a story of
sacrifice, duty, and unwavering commitment to a cause greater than oneself.

From the fields of Gettysburg to the beaches of Normandy, from the jungles of
Vietnam to the mountains of Afghanistan, countless men and women have answered the
call of duty, knowing full well the risks they faced. Their selflessness and dedication have
shaped the course of history and preserved the freedoms we hold dear. '

On Memorial Day, we honor their memory by acknowledging the debt we owe them. '
It's a day fo express gratitude for their service and to ensure that their sacrifices are
never forgotten. Whether through attending commemorative ceremonies, visiting
memorials, or simply taking a moment of silence, we can all play a part in preserving their
legacy.

As we enjoy the blessings of liberty and pursue our dreams, let us always
remember the price paid for our freedom. Let us honor the fallen by striving to be

LOTS OF LOVE TO EVERYONE,
ANDREA
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BIRTHDAYS

BECKI ROBERTS: 6/2
{ JUDY WELCH:6/6
ALAN WILLIAMS: 6/6
KATHRYN CHAVEZ: 6/7
PAT HENSLEY: 6/8
CHRISTOPHER SHOOK 6/10
TOMMY FULLER: 6/15
JOANNA RODRIGUEZ:6/16
LARRY TUCKER 6/27
WANDA SMITH: 6/21
ANGIE ROBINETTE: 6/23
JOAN WOLFE: 6/25
BEVERLY BREWER: 6/27
DEBBIE HULTGREN: 6/30

ANNIVERSARIES
STAN AND SHIRLEY BUSH
6/8/1968
KEVIN AND ROBBIE CARR
6/28/1980
STELLA AND CHAD DUGGINS
6/3/1995
DAVID AND BETH GALLOWAY
6/15/2002
GENE AND PAT HENSLEY
6/8/1968
SARAH AND JUNIOR LITTLE
6/27/1969
JEFF AND CAMBRIA NIELSEN
6/20/1987
ROGER AND ROBIN STUMP
6/29/2022
BILL AND KAREN VERNON
06/20/1998
MIKE AND JOAN WOLFE
6/9/1990
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JOYS

CONCERNS

‘ -~ Tommy Wallace: Undergoing Medical Testing
- Donnie and Sue Warren
- Donna Tucker: Continuing to recover in rehab after a recent
stroke
- West Hunter: Suffered from Fall recently. He is in the hospital
and has some rib fractures. He is also undergoing treatment for
prostate cancer
— Becky Doran- Recovering from recent hip replacement
- Pam Bundy- Recent Health Issues
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June 1st - York Shag Club

June 4th - Mountain Shag Club,
Asheville, NC

June 26th - Swanee Theater,
Kannapolis, NC

\
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DONNIE "FISH" MEADOWS
June 15- Two Rivers Shag Clun
June 23-The Junction

GENUINE GENE HENSLEY
June 5th : Tarheel Shaggers

: . W —
Jyng 15th: Land Harbour in —& “\..::
Linville — T ‘=:
June 21st: Bopper's Annual E

§ Birthday Bash

-b_
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HEY EVERYBODY, HOPE YOU ALL ARE DOING
WELL. T WANTED TO LET YOU KNOW THAT
BELOW IS THE BEAUTIFUL DESIGN OF THE
SPRING SOS SHIRT.

LOTS OF LOVE TO EVERYONE
PAT

Gaye Swummerall
ShagAtlanta

(bDesign on Back,
SOS Logo on Front)
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Chicken Pickin 2025 - Updates

The planning has begun for the Chicken Pickin’ 2025 party. First. The
Robinette’s are extremely excited to be able to Chair this incredible party for
2025. We had our first meeting on May 26™. Angie, Clay, and Mary have some
wonderful ideas that are in the works this year. Lots of details have been
planned. Please be on the lookout for volunteer sign-ups for various
committees. And thank you to the ones that have already volunteered!!!

Lake Norman Members are all Rock Stars!!!

Thank you from all the CP committee board & co-chairs.

Clay & Angie, Mary Robinette (Chairs)
Chad and Stella Duggins (Co-Chairs)




Lake Norman Shag Club
Artwork for Sale

Two Sizes available:

14 x 11 - $20.00

18 X 14 - $25.00

Proceeds will be allocated towards our Pour Parties.

Available at LNSC social meetings only. Cannot mail.



